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Chase the Ace Final Report

The complete  financial report will be sent out separately when it is completed, we have to ensure
all the required reports are completed in compliance with Govt of NL Chase the Ace Lottery Licence.

After 46 weeks we have a winner with an awesome cash win of $22,322.50.  Congratulations to the
winner for finding the Ace of Spades but the big winner is our two cemeteries.  The funds raised will
allow us to maintain, enhance and operate both cemeteries.

Now to the Thank You's.

• First of all to the hundreds of supporters who showed up week after week to buy tickets, we truly
appreciate you.

• To Kevin for chairing the Chase the Ace fundraiser.  His skill and attention to every detail made
it run smoothly week after week, we appreciate you Kevin.

• To Dianne our treasurer who counted and then recounted the proceeds every week, who made
sure the winners were paid, and deposits delivered to the bank in a timely manner.  Well done
Dianne.

• To Catherine who was our liaison with Service NL and for making sure the reports were completed
in compliance with the law.

• To our regular ticket seller who were there for most of the 46 weeks, Catherine, Kate, Harry and
Billy.  We could never have done it with you.

• To all the volunteers who came out to help especially over the summer when the jackpot kept
growing and we had to set up extra tables to facilitate the sales.  It really does take a village to
make things work.

• To Dave for looking after the parking through snow and rain and even the extreme heat on a few
nights.  Awesome job Dave,  and thank you for being the go to man for anything else we needed.

• To Jack for co-ordinating and serving the sweets and drinks and for supporting the fundraiser with
the weekly live broadcast, weekly updates on the jackpot.  Thank you to those who donated food. 

• Last of all a huge thank you to the Town of Flatrock for allowing us to have the use of the multi
purpose room at the community centre, then  the move over to the former church building.  We
could not have done this without your support, we truly appreciate council and office staff.

This was a great community event, and who knows, we may be back next year!
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